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For more information and project updates, visit www.nevadadot.com/projects-programs/gemfield

 

NEW US 95

The permanent relocation of a portion of US Highway 95 and utilities is required for the future construction & operation 
of the Gemfield Mine Project, approximately 1/2-mile north of Goldfield, NV. The map below illustrates the updated 
activities. Construction started in August 2019 and is estimated to be complete in June 2020.

 

EXISTING US 95

PROJECT UPDATE: FEBRUARY 2020
•	 Traffic on US 95 has been switched to the newly constructed highway.
•	 Speeds will be kept at 55 mph while construction work continues adjacent to the roadway.
•	 Please exercise caution when travelling through the work zone and obey all traffic signs.
•	 Dump Road is now open to the public.
•	 We would like to thank the community of Goldfield for the support and welcoming us into your town. We look 

forward to returning in spring to complete the final asphalt coat and striping, once weather permits. 
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